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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
The effort to redistrict is one of
the most grotesque examples of
gerrymandering we've ever seen.
These maps are guaranteed to launch
court litigation that will waste
taxpayer money and likely end up
being reversed because of how
blatantly illegally these districts
are being redrawn.
President Trump is not a king.
Governor Abbott and our state
legislators are not obligated to him
to make this happen.
They are obligated to use, the
people, and this redistricting
effort is an attack on our Civic
voting power. For a state that
claims to value individual freedom,
this would result in exactly the
opposite when it comes to the power
of the people.
Reject the call to redistrict, our
at the very least, make our
districts more fair, not less.




